
TOWER BRIDGE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

1st February 2019 

Letter of the Week:  

I –Independent Learners 

Shine 

Term dates for 2018-2019                          

Spring Term 

Tuesday 8th January—Friday 15th February 

2019 – (School closes at 3.30pm) 

Monday 18th February—Friday 22nd             

February  2019 – Half Term 

Monday 25th February—Friday 5th April 

2019         

Summer Term 

Wednesday 24th April  - Friday 24th May 

2019 

Monday 27th May—Friday 31st                       

May 2019 – Half Term 

Monday 3rd June—Friday 19th July  

INSET DAYS (School closed to pupils) 

Monday 3rd September 2018 

Tuesday 4th September 2018 

Monday 7th January 2019 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019 

@tbprimary 

 
Termly totals Absences Lates Points 

Year 1—Red Class 7 12 175 

Year 2—Orange Class 7 9 200 

Year 3—Yellow Class 7 13 75 

Year 4  - Green Class 2 7 275 

Year 5—Blue Class 5 6 175 

Year 6—Purple Class 4 9 75 

Overall School Attendance: 96.2%   

Attendance Winners : Year 4 

Punctuality Winner : Year 5 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Thursday 5th February-Safer Internet 

Day 

Friday 6th February-International 

Women’s Day 

Friday 8th February-Year 2 Assembly 

Monday 11th February 

-Parent Pupil Review Meetings 

Wednesday 13th February-Save the 

Children Fundraiser 

Friday 1st March-Year 1 Assembly 

Friday 29th March-Reception 

 Assembly 

Thursday 7th March-World Book Day 

Tuesday 2nd April –Spring Fair 

Parent Workshops this Half Term 

Phonics in   

Nursery 

6.2.19 

9-9:45am 

Nursery 

SEND  with Joan 

Gregoire-Clark 

our Speech and   

Language      

Therapist 

5.3.19 

9-9:45am 

All year 

groups. 

SEND Coffee 

Morning with the 

Inclusion Team 

19.3.19 

9-9:45am 

All year 

groups. 

E-Safety with 

Charlotte Kathe 

2.4.19 

9-9:45am 

All year 

groups. 

Tell a Good Tale! 

 I always make sure 

that everyone is feeling 

happy  at playtime. I 

also play with children 

who have no one to 

play with. 

 

We received a postcard! 

MOBILE PHONES 

REMINDER: Mobile phones should only be brought to school  by those 

children who walk alone to or from school alone. Whilst at school they 

should be stored in the school office. 

Thank you for your support. 

What materials would you use 

to make Superman's outfit ? 

Why? 



 

 

TOWER OF LONDON  

MAGIC BREAKFAST 

We are pleased to announce that we will be working 

in partnership with Magic Breakfast. A charity that 

provides free nutritious breakfast to schools.  

There will be free bagels for all children from     

Monday to Friday from after half term.  

On Pupil Review Day you will have the opportunity  

to have a taste of these delicious bagels , so please 

come and try them! 

 

Year 2 have enjoyed the iconic Tower of London, where they got to meet Samuel 

Pepys and read parts of his famous diary about The Great Fire of London. 

The children loved walking in the footsteps of Samuel Pepys  looking out across 

London as he would have done in 1666. 

Ourpact  is an app that parents can download which      
allows you to control your child’s internet usage. You  can 
set times that your child can access wifi/4g on their 
phones, and you can do it remotely so your child has no 
control over it. 
  
It also shows you what apps your child downloads too. 
  
You  can see access/download the app from your mobile 
phone. Please visit https://ourpact.com/ for more         
information. 

OURPACT APP COLLECTING CHILDREN 

When collecting children at the end of the 

day, please ensure that you collect the       

children from the line to ensure that adults 

are aware that they have left with you safely. 

Thank you. 

https://ourpact.com/


 

 

FREE ONLINE SAFETY TRAINING  
There is a free online safety training session for parents and carers, which is taking place at Townsend Primary 

School on Wednesday 13th February 2019 6.00-7.00pm. 

Places at this event are limited, but are being offered to parents with links to schools and nurseries/children         
centre’s in the neighbouring area including here. 
The session will be run by Parent Zone, the leading experts in providing information to parents on the     
digital world and will: 
 
 Provide an introduction to working with your children on keeping them safe online.  
 
 Help you gain grounding in online risk and harm, and effective digital parenting.  
 
 Provide you with the most effective messages and support to give to your children and build your      
confidence in online parenting. 
 
 Explore research into the parenting style that has the best outcomes for children on building digital   
literacy skills and resilience. 
  
All the information, including the link for booking a place, is available via this link: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/digital-parenting-workshop-for-southwark-parents-townsend-primary-school-
tickets-55207726797 

 

FARESHARE PREPARATION 

The children working on the Fareshare project worked   
together to make a delicious carrot and coriander soup.   
People from Borough Market came to check the cooking 
and thought it was delicious! 

The soup will be sold next Tuesday  at Borough Market 
from 12pm-2pm to raise money for the Fareshare charity. 

 

We are delighted to announce that Tower Bridge Primary School have been successful in bids to receive 
a The Mayor of London’s Greener City Fund, School Air Quality Strand and a Cleaner Greener Safer Award 
from Southwark Council, which will be used to install ivy walls in the school grounds to improve the air 
quality for the children. 

GREENER CITY FUND 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/digital-parenting-workshop-for-southwark-parents-townsend-primary-school-tickets-55207726797
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/digital-parenting-workshop-for-southwark-parents-townsend-primary-school-tickets-55207726797

